


September 2, 2014
Dear Kindergarten Families,

As we begin our school year in kindergarten, we will be discussing families. We will be learning about the importance of family and celebrating our own families. Please send in a photo (4x6 or smaller) of your whole family to display in our classroom. We will keep the photos hanging up all year to remind us of how important and wonderful our families are.






Thank you for your help,






The Kindergarten Team

